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Following the Qualifications and Awards Board (QAB) meeting held on the 20 July 2021, a decision 

has been made that from the September 2021 examination cycle onwards delegates will now be 

able to both highlight and make notes during their 10-minutes reading time. 

 

Candidates may only highlight and make notes on their question paper and scrap paper and that 

nothing may be written in the answer booklet until informed by the invigilator. 
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